
The service will be held outside. Everyone is welcome to come and see where 
Duncan will be laid to rest. It is a beautiful and appropriate setting. 

We invite you to bring a small piece of paper with a private message, memory, or  
wish for Duncan that you can place on his casket to be buried with him. 
Flowers, petals and earth will be provided to scatter as well.

Whether or not you attend the Woodland Burial, we hope you will join us from 
12noon at Goldhanger Village Hall for the reception and a chance to meet many of 
Duncan’s friends, colleagues, drinking buddies and cycling companions. There’ll be 
an informal buffet, and there’s a pub at the end of the road if you fancy a beer. 

Everyone is welcome! It will make us very happy to see lots of friendly faces – 
especially bearded ones. 

This is a ‘wear what you want’ occasion: please feel free to wear cycling gear, bike T-
shirts, bright colours or whatever you feel comfortable in. 
Duncan will be wearing his watermelon shirt and his beanie!

With love from Duncan’s family

Please don’t bring flowers. Instead, we would welcome donations to the British Heart Foundation 
via duncankennedy.muchloved.com 

Parking at the cemetery is limited. Please cycle or car share if you can and/or park nearby. 

Duncan Kennedy

Wednesday 7th August 2024
11am – Service at Woodland Glade Natural Burial area, Maldon Cemetery, 

London Road, Maldon, CM9 6LJ

12 noon – Reception at Goldhanger Village Hall, Head Street, Goldhanger, 
CM9 8AY

All welcome, please spread the word

https://duncankennedy.muchloved.com/
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